
From: Russell, Merlin
To: Curtis, Jeff
Cc: Baker, Bryan; White, John
Subject: RE: SK Sanford
Date: Friday, December 21, 2018 8:01:00 AM

Good Morning Jeff,
 
See Bryan’s note below.  I will place a copy of this e-mail into OCULUS for the record.
 
Happy Holidays!
 
merlin
 

From: Baker, Bryan 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 7:59 AM
To: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: SK Sanford
 
You may want to tell them that their RAI response is due Jan 2, not Dec 30, because of holidays.
 
Bryan Baker, P.G.
Environmental Administrator
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting
2600 Blair Stone Rd  MS 4560
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Tallahassee, FL  32399
850-245-8787
Bryan.baker@Floridadep.gov
Please note: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state employees are public records and may
be made available to the public or media upon request. This email communication, and future emails to my attention may therefore be
subject to public disclosure.
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